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Band and Orchestra Play-A-Thon
Saturday, February 29, 2020, 9:00-5:00PM

Mission Statement

Who?
All SRHS Concert Band and Orchestra students, & Central Middle cadet music students.

What?

A fun and educational event where performing groups get together to enhance skills. Instruction and
direction will be provided by guest professional conductors and clinicians. Students can use this
opportunity for personal fundraising, defraying costs from Spring Trip & other SRHS Music fees.

Where?
South River High School Music Department and Auditorium.

When?
Saturday, February 29, 2020 starting at 9:00 AM and culminating in a short preview concert beginning at
5:00 PM. Family and friends are encouraged and invited to attend!

Why?
To have fun with friends; enhance music skills; learn something new; raise pledge donations

Other Info?

Afternoon lunch will be provided by the South River Music Boosters for the cost of $10 per student.
Students can bring their own “brown bag” meals.

Dress comfortably and casually, within AACPS dress codes. No special attire required for the concert

Attached is a pledge sheet if you are interested in making this a fundraiser. Money can be turned in
anytime from February 29 through March 13, 2020, including at the Play-a-thon event. Checks are
preferred, made payable to “SRHS Music Boosters” and must include student’s name. Turn in all forms
& money to the Music Office Mailbox.

Parents, other family members, and pledgers are invited to volunteer at the event and/or attend the
5:00PM concert! In keeping with our music program’s commitment to the community, we will be collecting
non-perishable food and cash donations for the Maryland Food Bank as a “admission fee” to the concert
(non-mandatory).

Pledge forms and donations are not necessary for Middle School cadet members.

Lunch will be provided. Students should have a healthy & hearty breakfast before coming to Play-a-thon.
Students with last names A-L are asked to bring a salty or sweet snack to share (veggies and fruit
included). Students with last names M-Z are asked to bring a drink to share.

Got Questions?
Contact Mr. Cavanaugh via email (gcavanaugh@aacps.org) or, southrivermusic@gmail.com
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